DQP Fall Conference Travel Allowance

Although there are not sufficient funds to reimburse institutions for all the travel expense related to
sending participants to the conference at Chemeketa Eola, there is some money to support these
expenses. THE INSTITUTION will receive the following stipend for each person, up to three people, who
attend the conference from that institution. This is not a direct payment to any individual person, but
rather to the college. The payment will be included in the funds that are disbursed this year for each
institution’s work on the grant. Your institution is welcome to send more than three people. There is no
limit on how many participants can attend from one university or community college. However, the
travel stipend is limited to three people.

Chemeketa CC, LBCC, OSU and WOU will receive $30 per person for up to 3 people.

Lane CC, UO, OCCC, PCC, Mt Hood CC, PSU, and Clackamas CC will receive $50 per person for up to 3
people.

Treasure Valley CC, Tillamook Bay CC, EOU, SWOCC, Rogue CC, SOU, Klamath CC, Clatsop CC, OIT, BMCC,
CGCC, Central CC and Umpqua CC will receive $125 per person for up to 3 people.



